
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Meeting Minutes 
September 9, 2017 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8:34 AM by Club President, Nick Breckenfeld. 
 
Members present:  Fred-K0FJW, Monty-NR0A, Terry-W0TDL, Nick-KB0GMQ, N0ZQR-Ron, 
KE0APG-Shane, WB0YID-Emil, K9NHP-Ron, KD0JE-Sue and N0TPV-Mike. Guests: Kris 
from West Point. 
 
Minutes from last meeting were read. Motion by Terry, to approve. Motion carried.  
 
Treasurer’s report was read.  Motion by Ron W., second by Monty to approve. Motion 
carried.  
 
Old Business: 
 
Museum Heritage Day is on September 30 at the Elkhorn Valley Museum. Set up around 
9-9:30 AM.  Will run from 11 – 3.  
 
Discussion was held on the Ham Fest. Seem to be getting a lot of positive input on the 
HF nets and other conversations. Fred will be taking flyers to Sgt. Bluff to give out.  
 
Ron B. and Fred will be attempting to have the repeater hooked up to the Wires-X 
system today.  
 
New Business: 
 
Discussion was held on changing the format of the weekly net to a roll call net. The item 
was tabled and no further action was taken.  
 
Terry and Nick discussed the importance of having the entire club be part of an Elmer 
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program for new hams and current hams. It was decided we should be doing this. All 
members were encouraged to call each other when assistance was needed.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:56 AM.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Fred Wiebelhaus, K0FJW 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 


